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January 5, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Class of 2021 Parents and Guardians, 
 
Due to Covid related restrictions and restrictions regarding large group reservations with Disney World, a 
decision was necessitated to move the Disney Trip to May 20 - May 25, 2021.  The price of the trip will 
remain the same.  
 
Gerber has partnered with a new insurance company. All families will have the opportunity to purchase this 
directly from Gerber. If you have already purchased the insurance, this money will be directly refunded back 
by Gerber Travels. More information will be provided in the upcoming weeks.  
 
If your family decides that your child will no longer be participating in the trip at this point all money can be 
refunded minus the $275 non-refundable deposit as per the contract.  
 
As we move closer to the new date we will release more information.  
 
As a result of these changes, the Senior Class Prom has been rescheduled to Wednesday, June 23, 2021 to be 
held at Old Tappan Manor.  
 
We hope that you and your families had a wonderful break and that this year brings health and safety to all. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, patience and support. 
 
Christina Hohner and Tricia Sutton  
Class Advisors for the Class of 2021 
 


